

## **BULLETIN - 13th September 2024**

## Dear parents/carers

It has been a pleasure to wander around classrooms to see how engaged in learning the children already are this term and how well they are demonstrating our values. There have been lots of visitors to the Headteacher's office, with children sharing super work and receiving special Headteacher 'Well Done' stickers.

Please take note of the dates at the end of this bulletin, we have lots of exciting extra curricular events coming up and our Sharing Assemblies are also listed.

We would like to thank Milena Vjestica for her commitment to our Local Governing Body and even though she is saying goodbye to this role we hope that we will see her again soon.

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey

## **Harvest Supper**

# Thursday 17th October at All Saints Church 6pm

Tickets are £8 each.
There will be fun for all the family including
'The Magic Matt Show' and a two course



supper (bring your own drinks). Tickets on sale at the school gates next week.

## Reception/Key Stage 1 Phonics Workshop

Tuesday 1st October: 2:45pm— 3:30pm

Miss Brown and Mrs Anderson will be running a phonics workshop for all parents with children in Mars or Saturn Class. It is important that parents are able to effectively support their child



with phonics and early reading. Please come along to this session to learn more about how we teach phonics as well as the preparation needed before the Year 1 phonics test.



#### You can support our school when you shop at Asda

- 1. Download and sign up to the Asda Rewards App—opt into the Cashpot for Schools campaign and select All Saints.
- 2. Shop in store across Asda and George or online at Asda.com—Asda will donate a percentage of your shop to All Saints

## **School Uniform Supplier**

Genevieve's mum Joanne has set up her own business—Ivy Embroidery and can supply good quality school uniform at competitive prices. Click the link to start shopping <a href="Shop--Ivy Embroidery">Shop--Ivy Embroidery</a>

Feedback from parents has been great— 'Fabulous quality, amazing detail and really soft. Delivered to school and great to be able to support a local, small business. Will definitely use again' Clare Pemberton

#### **DONATIONS**

Please can you let Miss Brown or Mrs Anderson if you have any of the following items which you would be willing to donate to school:

Magnatiles

Babies (plastic ones which can be washed)

Way to play road

Wooden play food, tableware, bowls etc.

**Thanks** 

## Our Values Certificates were awarded to:

Mars Class: Barnaby for positivity

Saturn Class: Charlie for responsibility

Jupiter Class: Genevieve for respect

Sun Class: Matilda for respect

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this

week!

## Reader of the week:



Eloise for always showing a positive attitude to story books.

She loves story time!

## Writer of the week:



Oscar for writing a fantastic set of Instructions during English .

## **Upcoming Events:**

Monday 16th September: Flu immunisations
Friday 11th October: Individual Photographs

Wednesday 16th October: Saturn Class 'Alfresco Learning'
Wednesday 16th October: Mars Class to Born of the Forest
Thursday 17th October: Harvest Supper at All Saints Church

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October: Parent Consultations

#### **CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES**

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm



All Saints Church Service
Sunday 15th September—8.30am

**BCP Holy Communion** 

